Conflict of interest document:

Dear Editor,

We have no conflict of interest in relation to our study entitled “Long-Term Survival Following

Radiofrequency Ablation of Colorectal Liver Metastases; a Retrospective Study”.

Aalborg University Hospital,
DK-9000 Aalborg, Denmark.
Email: jebf@rn.dk



